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DCBOE Statement on the Passing of Board Member Michael Gill 
 
Washington, DC – The District of Columbia Board of Elections (DCBOE) issues the following 
statement on the passing of former DCBOE Board member Michael Gill: 
 
All of us at the District of Columbia Board of Elections (DCBOE) express our profound sorrow 
at the passing of Michael Gill. We convey our deepest condolences to his family and friends 
as they grieve the death of such a wonderful husband, father, and friend to all.  
 
Mike served on our three-member Board from 2016 to 2022. He was dedicated to our 
mission to ensure that our elections are open and fair, and he contributed to that mission in 
hundreds of meetings, events, and interactions over his seven years on the Board.  
 
More than that, Mike was a constant true friend and gracious colleague to everyone at the 
DCBOE. He added a great sense of humor and camaraderie to every gathering, always 
bringing people together and making them feel valued. Mike went above and beyond as a 
Board member, even after his final term ended, remaining supportive to all at the DCBOE.  
 
We are like a family at DCBOE, and as we grieve with others, we are counting our many 
blessings to have known Mike all these years. His good cheer and positivity will forever 
remain part of our office culture, and we will always be grateful for such a good man.   
 

The District of Columbia Board of Elections is an independent agency of the District of 
Columbia Government responsible for the administration of elections, ballot access, and 

voter registration. 
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